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Thursday 11th May 2023 

 

The Bonneville Band    

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are looking for new members to join the Bonneville Band! If your child is in 

year 3, 4, 5 or 6 and is interested in playing in the band, please let their teacher 

know and they will arrange a time for an audition.  

 

We are looking for keen musicians in keyboard, full drum kit, guitar (acoustic and 

electric), brass, woodwind, strings and singers too! 

Your child must have some proficiency in playing already. The band is not a class 

to learn how to play, however much development will occur through rehearsals 

and performances. 

 

Band practice takes place on Wednesdays from 3:15pm - 4:15pm in the music 

room. There is no charge for your child to be part of the band. Let’s celebrate 

Bonneville pride through music!  

The Band is led by the music tutor Mr Irvine who teaches at Stockell and Jessop 

too. 

 

More information on the auditions will be shared in due course. 

 

Regards, 

  
Ms A. Parker  

Executive Headteacher 
 


